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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Pam Bratschi, Chief Scott McKee, and Susie Stec, Interim City Administrators 
DA: December 20, 2021 

RE: American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Options 
 
 
The City was allocated a total of $,428, 199 in American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds earlier this year. City 
Council is to vote on how to utilize the initial disbursement amount of $250,000 at the December 20th 
Council meeting.  
 
The attached list of possible uses was provided to Council on June 7, 2021.  The list has been updated to 
reflect the following recommended priorities: 
 

1. Backup generator for City Hall 
2. Door security/locking system 
3. Elevator repairs/upgrades (new) 
4. Storm Sewer System – video  

 
Suggested Motion: 
 
Authorize the Interim City Administrators to utilize American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds to 

cover the costs of the _______________________________ project(s).  


